
 

 

COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE OCTOBER 1, 2001 

AWARD OF TENDER T01-115   
PARK SHELTER AND WALKWAY LIGHTING 
DUFFERIN DISTRICT PARK 

Recommendation 

The Commissioner of Community Services, in consultation with the Director of Purchasing and 
the Director of Reserves and Investments recommends: 
 
That this report be received for information. 

Purpose 

The purpose of this report is to advise the Committee that a further report with respect to the 
results of tender T01-115 will be forth coming. 

Background - Analysis  

This project is for the  provision of  a prefabricated steel picnic shelter, concrete pad, concrete 
walkway and lighting for Dufferin District Park. The Capital Budget for 2001 included funding 
under two capital projects for this work. The first Capital Project 5965 provides for park shelters 
city wide with concrete pads and lighting of the shelters where appropriate. The second Capital 
Project 5862 provided for the construction of a lit concrete walkway from the community centre to 
the western soccer field. The walkway has already been installed under Quote Q01-91; the work 
under the current tender proposes the installation of the lighting for this walkway. 
 
Additional shelters, with concrete pads and lighting where appropriate, will be provided under the 
current capital funding for two more parks within the city under separate contracts. 
 
A tender, T01-115, has been issued and will close on October 2, 2001. 

Conclusion 

At the time of writing of this report the tender will not have closed therefore results are not 
available. It is anticipated the evaluation of the bids submitted will be completed prior to the 
October 15, 2001 Council meeting. 
 
Attachments 
 

 none 

Report prepared by: 

Sue Montgomery, Manager of Landscape and Open Space Development 
Linda Laflamme, Landscape Architect 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 
Doris Haas       
Commissioner of Community Services  


